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Contract awarded to Macmahon for the 
Telfer open pit operations  
 

Following a competitive tender and due diligence process examining safety, experience and capabilities, 
Newcrest has awarded the contract for Telfer open pit mining and mobile mining equipment maintenance to 
Macmahon Holdings Limited to commence early February 2016. 
 
The Telfer Future Options Review has now concluded, with the decision to retain Telfer and the appointment of 
Macmahon to perform the open pit mining and mobile maintenance. 
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This information is available on our website at www.newcrest.com.au 

 
 


